
Atul Sawant <studentcare14@mitsde.com>

For Change in Specialization

SAKET KUMAR MISHRA <saketmishragdv@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 5, 2024 at 3:32 PM
To: "studentcare14@mitsde.com" <studentcare14@mitsde.com>

Dear Sir 

I'm Saket Kumar Mishra, taken admission in PGDM course for 24-26 session.

My counsellor selected PGDM in Marketing Management by mistake but I wanted to take PGDM in Operations
Management as my specialization and Supply Chain as a elective. So, I request you to please change my
specialization as soon as possible.

Thanks
Saket

05/07/2024, 15:33 MIT School of Distance Education Mail - For Change in Specialization

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=c5c8c5f949&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f:1803732935026466004&simpl=ms… 1/1


